
POLICE BOARD 
CITY OF CHICAGO 

REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 
AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON APRIL 21, 2022 

Date of Report: May 26, 2022 

Eleven members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 
transcript and the video recording of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the 
complete remarks of each speaker. 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the remarks by Eunice Chatman and by the 
members of the public who spoke about Together We Can, a community- and CPD-led project in 
the 3rd and 6th police districts (see below). The Office of the Police Board responded to Pebbles 
Prince by providing information on how to file a complaint of alleged police misconduct.  The 
Office of the Police Board determined that the remarks made by the remaining speakers did not 
require a response in addition to that provided at the meeting. 
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• 006th District Commander Senora Ben worked 
with BACP regarding the Family Fresh store 
and it was temporarily closed.  Commander Ben 
also ran calls for service from 01 Jan to 24 May 
and learned of three calls for service in that time 
period. 
The 006th District will continue to monitor the 
location and take appropriate actions to address 
any observable issues to ensure the citizens of 
the Gresham community can enjoy their 
neighborhood. 
 

• Deputy Chief Migdalia Bulnes of the 
Recruitment and Retention Unit continues to 
build the mutually beneficial relationship with 
Together We Can and Ms. Edwards.  Together 
We Can had a successful recruiting event on 05 
May at the Culver’s located at 3355 S. King 
Drive.  Another recruiting event with Together 
We Can is scheduled for 17 June at 11050 S. 
Doty Avenue. 

 
 
 

 


